
Intimations 24/8/25 

Our Girls’ Brigade Company hold their enrolment night on Tuesday 2nd September from 7pm.  
While the recent merger of the 4th and 7th Companies holds the potential to strengthen the 
future of the Company, we still hope that you will make it as widely known as you can that 
girls are welcome to be part of the Company.  We also await news on the future of Girls’ 
Brigade Scotland. 
 
We are preparing for the Congregational Vote on the Union of Westwood and Greenhills to 
take place on Sunday 19th October.  Our first step toward that is to make sure our 
Communion Roll is up to date.  Can I ask elders to make Janis Ramage aware of any changes 
to the Communion Roll that they may know of, and to do so as soon as practical and 
certainly by next Sunday.  The Congregational Vote will be open to all members and 
adherents.  It would be good for elders to begin to let members who don’t usually attend 
church that we are preparing for voting on the Union. I’ll be able to give you more details on 
the process as we get closer to that time. 
 
Next Sunday we will be gathering in Greenhills Church for a united service commencing at 
11am.  There will be no act of worship here next Sunday. Those who are car drivers may wish 
to offer lifts to those who don’t have transport.  If you wish a lift to Greenhills please ask a 
driver for assistance.  
 
I would be glad for those who hope to be at Greenhills next Sunday to raise their hand just 
now so we can estimate numbers attending…. 
 
 
Looking ahead just a little.  Sunday 14th September will be communion Sunday here in 
Westwood with the Second Wednesday service on 10th September also being a celebration 
of the Lord’s Supper. 


